
 
 
 
  

May 24, 2021 

  

As a reminder a memo was sent out last week detailing a price increases 
that will be put into effect July 3rd. If you did not receive the memo on May 
17th, click here for copy. 

  

Digital copies are now available and can be accessed here: 

  

CACO Price Guides 2021 

  

Please note we will be launching a new Dealer login page that will allow 
access to current price guides along with other information. The website will 
be updated soon and an email with more information on how to access this 
page will be sent out next week. 

  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working with 
you. 

 

https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Memo-051721.pdf
https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Memo-051721.pdf
https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/CACO-2021-Retail-Price-Guide-v3-070121.pdf

